Latvian delegation proposes the following new paragraph after paragraph 6:

COSAC welcomes the European Commission's 2013 Convergence Report on Latvia and also the progress that Latvia has made in fulfiling the conditions for adopting the euro on 1 January 2014 as a further indication of the strengthening of economic integration in the EU.
